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Police Response to Stabbing
                                                 
On 4/2/2024 at 6:22 AM, the City of Pratt Police Department was dispatched to the Days Inn to 
report of a person who had been stabbed. When Officers were arriving on scene the suspect in 
the stabbing fled in his vehicle.
Officers from the Pratt Police Department and Deputies from the Pratt County Sheriff's Office got 
into a pursuit with the suspect vehicle for a short period, disabled the suspect vehicle, and the 
suspect was taken into custody. 
The suspect has been transported to the Pratt County Jail awaiting charges. 
The stabbing victim was transported to PRMC and was treated for injuries that were 
non-life-threatening.
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